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SILVER SERVICE comes to an end. After 26 months of project 
implementation and full engagement of all project partners, 
the Silver Service project will end on 30th of November 2021. 
The last months of the project have been very busy for all 
partners to finalise the core project outputs, test them with 
target group representatives and provide them on the 
 

SILVER SERVICE e-Learning Platform, for free download and 
further use. 
 

During the last months and autumn 2021 the Silver Service 
project partners organised two learning, teaching and training 
events (Rome 10/2021 and Nikosia 11/2021) where all the 
outputs and especially IO4 Train the Trainer Programme and 
IO5 Induction Training Programme for Senior Volunteers were 
tested and finalised.  
After its translation into all partner languages, the whole 
collection of materials for senior volunteers and their task of 
migrant integration support, psychographic profiling tools as 
well as the toolbox of learning resources are all available for 
download and further use via the project website and the e-
learning platform developed.   
 

On the 29th of November the project partners organised a 
final online multiplier event and project results’ presentation 
for a broader community of stakeholders and potential users. 
During this online event (due to the effects of the Covid 19 
pandemic) the main results were shown and discussed with 
participants to kick off a process of broad and sustainable use 
of results after the project has ended. All materials and 
information will still remain available on the project website. 

 

Stay tuned and follow us on Facebook! 
@SilverServiceProject 

To know more and get in contact, visit our 
website! 

https://silverserviceproject.eu/ 

https://silverserviceproject.eu/


 

 


